
CIRCUIT CLERK OFFICE REPORT 

PUBLIC SAFETY AND COURT SERVICES COMMITTEE 

OCTOBER 10, 2023 
 

 
In September, members from Winnebago County, Judge Matthew Klahn and I attended the Court 
Technology Conference in Phoenix, Arizona.  This was a huge event that brought in 
approximately 1600 people from across the United States and abroad.  We went to many classes 
that will help us determine what case management system will be best for Lee County.  We also 
attended a demonstration from a vendor called Journal Technologies.  On October 17th we have 
another demonstration set up with Goodins and Associates at the courthouse. 
 
The Circuit Clerk’s office currently has two full-time positions open and one part-time position 
open.  There is a job posting listed on Indeed.com.  I have been interviewing candidates the past 
two weeks.   
 
Amy Procunier has worked at the Circuit Clerk’s office for 25 years this month.  She will be 
recognized at the County Board meeting on October 19th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
___________________________ 
Amy Johnson 
Lee County Circuit Clerk 


